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Formal business noted in this report and statement was discussed at the CPGHR 
AGM on 11th July 2023 

 
CPGHR Members 

• Sioned Williams MS (Chair) 
• Mabon ap Gwynfor MS 
• Mike Hedges MS 
• Altaf Hussain MS 

 
Secretariat: Professor Simon Hoffman 
 
Meetings  
The CPGHR met on: 
 

• 3rd May 2022 
• 30th June 2022 
• 8th December 2022 
• 11th July 2023 

 
The CPGHR met on 8th December 2022 but this meeting was held as a webinar led 
by the ‘Human Rights Measurement Initiative’ which gave a presentation and took 
questions on a human rights measurement tool which it has developed.  
 
Professional Lobbyists and Voluntary or Charitable Organisations 
The CPGHR has not met with any professional lobbyists. 
 
The CPGHR met with the Human Rights Measurement Initiative on 8th December 
2022. 
 
Invitations to the CPGHR are sent to all members of the Wales Human Rights 
Stakeholder Group where individuals represent voluntary or charitable organisations. 
A number of individuals from these organisations or charities have been present at 
one or more CPGHR meetings, between May 2022 and July 2023 i.e. 
representatives from: 
 

• Children in Wales 
• Shelter Cymru 
• Disability Wales 
• Barnardos 
• Dementia diaries 
• Diverse Cymru 
• Churches Together in Wales  
• WCIA 
• WCVA 
• Tai Pawb  



• CiH 
• WEN Wales 
• Oxfam 
• Bevan Foundation 
• National Deaf Children’s Society 
• All Wales People First 
• Learning Disability Wales 
• Food Sense Wales 
• UNICEF-UK 
• Race Equality First 
• Race Council Cymru 
• Meic 
• Children’s Legal Centre 
• Save the Children 
• EYST 
• Faith in Families 
• Amnesty 
• Guide Dogs Cymru 
• Parkinson's UK 
• NYAS 
• Citizens Advice 
• Child Poverty Action Group 

 
Financial Statement 
The CPGHR has not received any income or hospitality in the 12 months to July 
2023, nor has the CPGHR incurred any expenditures in the period.  
 
  


